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Mnaasged has not received 
Stage C designation from the 
Deputy Minister. We are asking 
our Leadership to advocate for 
us so we can expedite the 
process. Please reach out to us if 
you would like more information 
on how you can help with 
advocacy.

 As of April 16, 2025, Mnaasged will not be offering 
Post Majority Care Services. All files have been 
transferred to the First Nations, who will continue to 
support and advocate for their youth.

Mnaasged appreciates the opportunity to work with 
and support the youth in the Post Majority Care 
program and look forward to seeing the continued 
success of the program under the First Nations.

May 5 – Childrenʼs Mental Health Week
May 10 – Bear Witness Day
May 14 – Child and Youth in Care Day


